
Testimony Against SB0978 
 

Please vote against SB0978. 
 
This bill has good intentions of protecting the public from the effects of using Artificial 
Intelligence (AI) in campaign ads within 90 days of an election. However, this bill has been 
rushed in an attempt to get it passed before the primary on May 14.  
 
It is already within 90 days of the primary. Also, it seems that this bill would allow ads with AI 
from the date of the primary until roughly mid-September. By then, any possible damage from 
the ads could already have occurred. More time should be taken to think this process through. 
 
Please vote against SB0978. 
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